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RIPA LAUNCHES CORONAVIRUS UPDATE HUB  

  

 

  

RIPA has rolled out a new “Coronavirus Update Hub” on its web page.  The Hub contains 

all the Special Bulletins that the association has released since the onset of the pandemic, 

as well as numerous links to key federal, state and business resources. 

 

“RIPA maintains regular contact with federal officials and a wide range of trade groups who 

are working hard to develop a comprehensive response to COVID-19,” says RIPA President 

Paul Rankin.   “The association working hard to provide members with up-to-date 

information about regulatory, health and legal matters that members can use to get through  

this crisis,” he noted. 

  

Members are urged to use the Hub often as it will be updated on a regular basis.  Just click 

on the “Coronavirus Update Hub” logo on the RIPA web page and you will immediately be  

linked to the association’s information page. 

 

Please stay healthy. 
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